
I am in full support of Oregon cottage law change. Changing the labeling system to our current
packages is very important to me and my family, to protect my children and our safety. Having
the ability to sell my cookies online, so that they can be shipped,will significantly help my family
and build my business, reaching more consumers outside of my own local community. I’m
excited for the potential to sell in retailers and markets and to not have to choose between my
fur baby ( who has no interest in my kitchen) and my business. These changes will significantly -
and positively effect my livelihood and my family and allow my business to grow to its potential!
Thank you, Lisa Brouillette-Hawkins


